

July 16, 2010

Mr. Scott T. Nago Chief Elections Officer Office of Elections 802 Lehua Avenue Pearl City, Hawaii 96782

Dear Mr. Nago:

I am hereby officially submitting my resignation as the Senator representing State Senate District 22 effective today, July 16, 2010 as a prerequisite to my filing for the office of Lieutenant Governor before the July 20, 2010 deadline.

It has been my pleasure to serve in the legislature for the past 28 years. Thank you for the courtesies extended to me by your office over the years.

Sincerely,

Robert Bunda

Senate President Emeritus